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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, July 26, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 
 
STATEMENT FROM FIRST LADY MCCRAY ON THE UNITED STATES SENATE HEALTH CARE VOTE
 
“With this health care vote, the political becomes personal for the 42.5 million Americans grappling with mental illness and substance misuse each year. Without the ACA there is limited, if any, coverage for these diseases. Repealing the Affordable Care Act would be catastrophic for the millions of individuals and the families that care for them, in New York City and beyond. Countless individuals would have nowhere else to turn. We must stand together against this reckless and dangerous effort and continue lifting our voices until they are heard in the halls of Congress.”
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